
Budget Recommendation Committee (2018): General Government Subcommittee 

September 7, 2017 

Wheelwright Room, Town Office 

  

Those in attendance: Nancy Belanger (Chair of this subcommittee), Niko Papakonstantis (Chair 

of the Budget Recommendation Committee) and Nicholas Gray (via Telephone). 

The meeting began at 8:15 am and concluded at 8:30 am. 

This meeting was an organizational meeting for the three members of this subcommittee to 

coordinate schedules to then offer a date and time to meet with the various department heads 

associated with our specific assignment. 

 


